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Email herndon311@hotmail.com 

by January 10th to submit articles                           
for next month’s edition of Duck Soup!  

Follow Coopers Pond news online: 

www.coopers-pond.com  

www.cooperspondlawrenceville.nextdoor.com 

 News From The Board 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LINK TO JOIN THIS MEETING: 
hƩps://Ɵnyurl.com/CPAnnualMeeƟng2025 

IF YOU CANNOT JOIN THE MEETING, 

PLEASE SUBMIT A PROXY ONLINE AT: 

hƩps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YB2DRGZ 





Coopers Pond Tennis (and Pickleball) 

Bob McEralin 

 

 

Mixed Doubles tennis is underway in the pond this 
year.  Thanks to Greg and Mandi Sena (and Ed    
Gallagher) for geƫng Mixed rolling again.  The weather can be a        
challenge, but otherwise it’s lots of fun and a great way to hang out and 
socialize with your Neighbors.  It’s now Ɵme to renew rosters for spring.  
In addiƟon to pickleball, Men’s and Ladies tennis team rosters for spring 
are to be finalized by Jan 21. There is probably sƟll room on team ros‐
ters, so if you have been thinking about finding a team (tennis OR pickle‐
ball) for this spring, now would be the Ɵme.  Please let me know    if I can 
be of assistance. 

 

Most of you know that Coopers Pond has rules associated with the use 
of our tennis faciliƟes.  Rules are in place to provide a fair and equitable 
way to give all residents access to the courts and at the same Ɵme, to 
assure that the facility is properly maintained and cared for.  There is not 
enough room here in Duck Soup to reprint all of the rules, so here is our 
“rule of the month” (located on Directory insert, page 3). 

 

ReservaƟons are made on a first-come basis up to 48 hours in 
advance (i.e., to reserve a court for 7:00 p.m. Thursday, the earli‐
est you can sign up is 7:00 p.m. Tuesday). 

Welcome CommiƩee 

Coopers Pond Resident Directory Update 

The start of the NEW YEAR is the perfect Ɵme to begin working on a NEW DIRECTORY! We are working on a 
Google Form that will be distributed by the end of January.  This will help us gather informaƟon for the        
directory update process.   

Your assistance in compleƟng and returning the quesƟonnaire will help us update the Cooper’s Pond Resident 
Directory.  The directory will be available only to homeowners in our neighborhood.  

 

You will have the opportunity to provide the specific informaƟon you would like included in the directory.  At a 
minimum, we would like to collect household names and one method of contact. Thank you in advance for 
your assistance! 

 

CP Literary Society 

Ann PruiƩ 

 

The next Ladies Book Club will meet 
on February 3, 7:00, at Ann PruiƩ’s 
house. Hope you can join us to     
discuss Frozen River.  





CPHOA CONTACTS 
Board of Directors 
President     Aaron Wysko 
Vice President    Cheryl Davis 
Treasurer     Kathryn Canada  
Secretary     Ross Redman   
Director     Jane Woods 
Director     Phil Thrasher  
Director     JusƟn Cantrell 
Director     Kenneth Williams 
 
CommiƩees 
ACC      Alison Crawford,  Tom Ring,   
      Melissa McDaniel & Paige Knight 
Billiards     MaƩ Crowley  
COPS/Neighborhood Watch  Kenny Shipp 
Directory     Chris Herndon 
Duck Soup     Chris Herndon 
Grounds/FaciliƟes Management Ross Redman 
Clubhouse       Suzie Williams  & Ann PruiƩ 
Extended Swim    Suzie Williams 
Pool        Kevin SƟllwell & Shelley Bronaugh 
Tennis       Bob McErlain 
Government Liaison    Jody Campbell 
Social      Jill Crowley 
CP Literary Society   Ann PruiƩ 
Swim Team     Lindsey Campbell & Fernanda 
Welcome     Emily Anderson, Linda Swint &  
      Sarah Mudd 
Yard of the Month   David & Linda Swint 

Yard of the Month - David & Linda Swint 

January Yard of the Month Winner -  

Jim & Shelley Bronaugh — 586 Cooper’s Pond Drive 

CongratulaƟons!! 

Lawn Care in Cooper’s Pond 

Cooper’s Pond has partnered with Turf Masters Lawn Care 
to offer both neighbors, and the HOA, extra incenƟves to 
use Turf Masters for their lawn care ferƟlizaƟon and weed 
control needs. Turf Master’s is  offering, any Cooper’s Pond 
resident that signs up for annual service with Turf Masters 
for their lawn care service will receive an addiƟonal 10% off 
as well ½ off of there first service. In addiƟon to that, Turf 
Masters is also the lawn care provider for the HOA and will 
issue a credit of $25 per resident that signs up towards the 
HOA’s account.  Please call Markus Filmore at                   
678-483-4629 for a free quote.  

Tell him you are calling about the “MaƩ Crowley Cooper’s 
Pond Special”. 

 

 

 

 

SIGN UP FOR NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS  

(between Duck Soups!) 
 

If you haven’t yet, please make sure we have your 
best email address so that we may include you in Ɵme
-sensiƟve neighborhood news. Simply send an email 
with your name to:   

ImproveCoopersPond@gmail.com          

This email list will only be used by board members to 
communicate Ɵme-sensiƟve neighborhood news, and 
there will be no “reply-all” opƟon.  

Thank you in advance! 


